
IEM Committee 

From: Ted Booth <bootht@san.rr.com > 

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 4:22 AM 

To: IEM Committee 

Cc: Ted Booth 

Subject: As a HI Tax Payer, I support Beach & Dune restoration projects 

Hello: 

My Name is Ted Booth and I own Kahana Reef Unit 419 in the Kahana area of West Maui. I am writing this email to 

express my hope that the Maui County Council's Infrastructure and Environmental Management Committee will start 

budgeting for Coastal Erosion issues, now and in the future. As a HI Taxpayer as well as paying property taxes to Maui 

county, I support this type of budgeting to save our beaches and properties. 

Thanks! 

Ted Booth 


